
Provincial bargaining is fast approaching!  The K-12 Provincial 
Bargaining Committee (PBC) met on May 22 and 23 in Burnaby. We 
spent these days revisiting and adjusting proposals to ensure that they  
effectively meet the mandate we have been given by our members. 

The bargaining committee is a dynamic group that collectively has 
many years of knowledge and experience. This will undoubtedly serve 
the members of our sector well as we prepare for and begin provincial 
bargaining.

We have been in discussions with BCPSEA (British Columbia Public 
School Employers’ Association) and have 6 tentative bargaining dates 
during the month of June. We are working to finalize dates  
and secure locations so that we can begin the collective bargaining 
process.  

Your committee has reviewed and consolidated all submitted survey 
results. The results provided valuable input and enabled us to draft 
proposals for bargaining. 

With this impending round of bargaining, many elements have been 
considered and discussed over the last two days. Your committee 
remains dedicated to achieving the best possible agreement for the 
K-12 Presidents Council and all K-12 support staff.  

As we navigate our way through bargaining, we will provide members 
with regular updates through bargaining bulletins, emails and phone 
conferences. If you have questions or comments, please forward them 
to the committee representative from your region. 

For updates and information, please visit our updated website at:  

bcschools.cupe.ca
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